
Date: September 6, 2024

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office - APP Team

Re: Punchout Line Item Buttons

Please be advised that we have removed the ‘Add Additional Charges’ and ‘Add a free-text line’ buttons from
Punchout Requisitions.

Requisitioners who need to add tax to an item(s) should change the line item and use the tax field, rather than creating
a new line for tax on Punchout Requisitions.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at spo@azdoa.gov.

Thank you!


